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Public Notice 

Date: 18 July 2022 

 

Urgent announcement regarding CUET (UG)-2022 scheduled on 19 July 

2022 - reg. 

 

Several queries have been received from candidates regarding change of Centre 

for their examination scheduled on 19 July 2022.  

Candidates are hereby informed that they should go to the Centre mentioned 

on their Admit Card downloaded from the website 

https://cuet.samarth.ac.in.  

This is for your kind information and urgent attention.  

All the best for your examination tomorrow. 

                                                                                                                                            
(Dr. Sadhana Parashar)  

Sr. Director (Exams) 
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